
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
It was really lovely to see all the children in the federation having their lunch outside 
yesterday in the sunshine. Mr Kibble is really impressed with how the children are 
progressing with their gymnastic skills and he would really like as many parents as 
possible to come and watch the final session on April 3rd. Each group will be 
practising and then performing a routine for the other groups to watch. Further 
details will follow, but if you can, please keep this date free – more details about 
timings etc will be in next week’s newsletter. 
 
Class 1 had a super experience yesterday afternoon when ‘Zoolab’ came to visit. 
Some of the animals they saw were tarantula, African snail, corn snake and rats. 
 

         
 
Class 2 had a great time visiting the Broadhembury ‘Space Ship’ on Wednesday. We 
are all really looking forward to reading the creative writing and reports that the 
children write about the space ship.  
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
God bless and have a lovely weekend 
 
Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Branscombe School 
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Key Dates:  
 

24th and 26th March           School meals change, see below. 
 
Thursday 27th March  Jurassic Coast Event. 

 

Thursday 3rd April Gymnastics performance (morning) further details to 
follow 

Friday 4th April Last day of term 
Percussion assembly, 9.15 in Class 1, parents welcome. 
(Please note this will replace our usual Sharing    
Assembly in the afternoon.) 

Tuesday 22nd April Children return to school 

 
World Book Day 
We will be sending home World Book Day tokens today, which are valid until the end 
of the month.  
 
School Meals Changes 
On Monday 24th March the kitchen will be changing the menu for a Mexican theme. 
Instead of sausages, there will be chilli con carne or vegetarian chilli.   
On Wednesday 26th March there will be sausages or vegetarian sausages instead of 
lasagne.   
 
Lambing Fun Day – Sunday 16th March 11am – 4pm 
Visit Bridgwater College's Rodway Farm and meet the new-born lambs, 
and special attraction Tractor Ted! Take a tractor/trailer ride, see the 
amazing sheep dogs, sheep shearing, dog agility, falconry displays, and 
why not watch the ferret racing! 
 
There will be a dedicated marquee for children, with Punch & Judy, face 
painting, mini diggers and the brilliant Tractor Ted Big Bounce! Plus lots, 
lots more.  
 
You can get 20% off the ticket prices if you book on line at store.bridgwater.ac.uk 

 
 
 
 
 

Questions for the week 

Class 1: What are the birds around your home doing this week?  What do you 
think they might be eating? 

Class 2: Why do we have seasons? 

 

 

Class 2: Why do we have seasons? 



 

 

Please enjoy the photos below that were taken last week when the Space Odyssey 
visited. 
 

 
 

    
 

 



 

 

 


